Summary of Fish Habitat Discussion Paper, April 23, 2007, Tim Lotimer

1. Within this document it is recognized that: “in principle, cage aquaculture operations have the potential to alter, disrupt or destroy fish habitat underneath and proximal to cages through the placement of physical structures and from the deposit of uneaten feed and faeces” Section 35(1) of the Fisheries Act states that “No person shall carry on any work or undertaking that results in the harmful alteration, disruption or destruction (HADD) of fish habitats. Therefore proponents of aquaculture are encouraged to submit their proposed aquaculture projects to DFO for review to ensure that they are in compliance. This is to be done through the OMNR district office.

2. Cage waste loading may directly support the production of wild fish if the wild fish consume feacal or feed waste + increased pelagic phytoplankton, zooplankton and benthic organisms represent an indirect route to support wild fish production

3. Potential adverse impacts to fish habitat can result from:

· Placement of structures on bottom and in water

· Operational activities

· Removal of gear and remediation activities

4. The paper suggests that “there is little published evidence to support the idea that nutrient loading from properly sited cage farms represents a significant risk to water quality (Podemski and Blanchfield 2007 (or 2006?)” 

5. The following are noted as knowledge and science gaps.
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6. The following are from the summary and conclusions
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